
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 
 

12th July 2023 

 

Re: Summer School 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

With Summer School rapidly approaching, we wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of some of the key information: 

Arrival and timings of the day 

All students should arrive at reception between 8.15am and 8.30am.  Parents are welcome to drop their children off in the 

car park, but we ask at the end of the day to arrange a convenient pick-up location outside the school gates. Please note 

that reception may not be staffed after 8.30am, although if you do need to contact school, phone lines will be open. Each 

day will follow a similar structure as outlined below:   

 

Arrival and registration: 8.30am 

Period 1: 8.50am – 9.50am 

Period 2: 9.50am – 10.50am 

Break: 10.50am – 11.10am 

Period 3: 11.10am – 12.10pm 

Period 4: 12:10pm – 1:10pm 

Lunch: 1:10pm – 2pm  

Period 5: 2pm – 3pm  

Depart: 3pm  

  

Friday will follow a slightly different format but start and finish times will be the same.   

Students will be split into four groups and take part in a range of activities from History and Science to Sport and Literacy  

  

Refreshments 

Students will be provided with a meal and a bottle of water at lunchtime; however, you may wish to provide your child with 

a snack and a drink for the morning break.  Your child does not need to bring any money into school. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

Clothing 

Students should attend Summer School wearing suitable clothing which they can undertake Sport and other practical 

activities in, as the changing facilities will not be open.  Students should bring a hat, bottle of water and sun cream if 

appropriate.  

  

If you have any questions regarding any of this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Mr M Sykes 

 


